
Dear Friends:

As you probably know, Jackie Glassman has recently been appointed Chief

Counsel of the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration.  We cordially

invite you to join us for a reception in Jackie's honor:

Thursday, March 14, 2002
5:30 pm — 7:30 pm

Fulbright Center
Hogan & Hartson L.L.P.
555 13th Street, N.W.

13th Floor — West Tower
Washington, DC 

R.S.V.P. to Angela Minor at arminor@hhlaw.com.


